
 
 

MAIL APPLICATION TO: 
 

2025 TURKEY HUNTING PERMIT APPLICATION 
One Letchworth State Park 

Castile, NY 14427 
 

 
 
PRINT ALL INFORMATION: 
 
 

NAME:__________________________________________          **Please mark with numbers the following    
(1,2,3,4)  in order  of preference: 

 

ADDRESS: ______________________________________            West side ___________     
       

________________________________________________          East side  ___________ 
            
____________________________________________          Silver Lake 1  ________  (May 1st – 15th) 
 

PHONE:__________________________________________         Silver Lake 2  ________  (May 16th – 31st)
  

 
BACKTAG NUMBER:   _________________________________________________ 
 
            Hunters will be allowed into the park at 4:30 am to find a hunting spot. Obey 
Conservation Laws with respect to safety zones around buildings and along roads. Hunters are 
required to hunt in the manner prescribed and permitted by the Environmental Conservation 
Law as modified by the above special dates in the park. Please park in appropriate parking 
areas. 
 

The lottery will be drawn Friday, April 11th of all applications postmarked or hand delivered 
before 4:00 p.m. on or before Wednesday, April 9th.  One hundred (100) total permits will be 
drawn for the West side (May 1 – May 23), one hundred (100) permits for the East side (May 1 – 
May 31) and ten (10) total for Silver Lake (5 for May 1st – May 15th and 5 for May 16th – May 
31st). Permits will be filled according to your 1st, 2nd, 3rd OR 4TH preference whenever possible. 
Only one permit will be issued through the lottery. No permits will be issued after May 1st. 
There is no charge for the permit. Call (585) 493-3600 for further questions. 
 

***  Only ONE (1) Application per envelope. 
 

*** Failure to include a legal sized Self Addressed Stamped Envelope will 
result in delayed delivery of your permit, should you be chosen.  Provide a 
legal Self Addressed Stamped Envelope.  Your results will be mailed, only 
ONE application per envelope.  Applications will not be taken by phone. 


